
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
      
Operations Department       Memorandum 
 
 
 
TO:   Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
    
FROM: Harry C. Lau, Administrator of Facilities and Operations 
 
DATE:  June 5, 2019 
 
SUBJECT: Recommendation Letter to Purchase Door Hardware 
 
 
I am recommending and seeking approval to purchase door hardware at seven (7) 
schools from FBH Architectural Security, Inc.  The cost of this purchase will be 
$61,235.00.  This project will be funded through the Safety Grant. 
 
Below are the four vendors that participated in quotes: 
 
FBH Architectural Security Inc. Flint, MI  $ 61,235.00 
Rayhaven Group   Livonia, MI  $ 85,020.00 
Accredited Lock Supply  Secaucus, NJ  $120,039.60 
IDN Door & Hardware  Livonia, MI  $245,850.00 
 
Rationale:  The doors and hardware on this bid do not have a thumb turn on the 
classroom door inside the classrooms. 
 
Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 
 
 
 
 
cc:  K. Oaks 
   S. Scott 
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